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Dear people of the scientific world, 

QMX JOURNAL started publishing in 2022. QMX Journal is a social science platform where everyone 

who is engaged in academic studies in the field of social sciences can have their say. 

I would like to express my gratitude to our valuable professors on the board of directors of the journal, 

who have contributed to the activities of QMX Journal since its establishment, as well as to our valuable 

professors, both at home and abroad, who have been on the advisory, publishing and referee boards and 

contributed to us with their areas of expertise. 

In this journey that we have embarked on to contribute to academic life to some extent, we would like 

to have you, the valuable people of the scientific world, with us as the editorial board, advisory board, 

referee board and author. Additionally, your guidance and suggestions to help us achieve perfection will 

give us even more strength. 

I would like to thank you for all your support for QMX Journal and offer my best regards. 

Prof Dr. Cholpon TOKTOSUNOVA 

 


